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Wiri Whisperer Term 4 – Week 8 – 2017  

Upcoming Events 
Term 4 

  Tuesday 28th November 

Kinder Orientation session 2  

9.30am—11am 

 Tuesday 5th December 

Kinder Orientation session 3 

9.30am—11am  

 Thursday 7th December  

P&C Meeting 6pm Library 

 Monday 11th December 

Soaring High Day years 3—6 

 Tuesday 12th December  

Presentation Day  

 Wednesday 13th December 

Soaring High Day years K—2 

 Wednesday 13th December 

Year 6 Farewell 

 Thursday 14th December  

Carols on the Green 

 Friday 15th December 

Last day of Term 4 for students 
 

Term 1—2018 

 Monday 29th January  

Staff return to school 

 Tuesday 30th January  

Students return to school 

 Monday 5th February  

Swimming carnival 

 Friday 30th March  

Easter Friday—Public Holiday 

 Monday 2nd April  

Easter Monday—Public Holiday 

 Friday 13th April  

Last day of Term 1 
 

Notes & Money Due 

 Oakvale Farm support unit 

excursion $25 due by Friday 1st 

December  
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Term 4 - Week 8 - 2017 

Dear Parents, Carers and Community, 
 

We continue to evaluate all that we do at Wiripaang PS ensuring we provide the best possible 
opportunities for our students and our community. Earlier this year we requested your feedback via 
the Tell Them From Me Department Survey. The results from this survey show that you, 
our community, are very happy with how we are continuing to grow and support your children.   
We are performing higher than other schools across the state in the following areas:  
- Parents feeling welcome in the school, 
- Parents being informed about what’s happening in the school, 
- The school supporting learning as a priority, 
- The school supporting positive behaviour, 
- Students being safe at school, 
- The school being inclusive of all students.  
We would appreciate your further thoughts around school life and activities by engaging with the 
google doc survey found at: https://goo.gl/forms/hV9cReFeKMIKnXyC3   
We appreciate all constructive feedback to assist in finalising our new 3 year school plan. 
 

Thank you to all of our much loved visitors who were able to join us for our very successful 
Grandparent's Day celebration. Congratulations to our oldest Grandparent and to our many clever 
trivia winners. We hope you enjoyed visiting our school as much as the students loved having you 
present! I hope you enjoy looking at the collage of photos further in the newsletter. 
 

Last week we kicked off our 2018 transition to school events with our Kinder Information Expo! It 
was fabulous to meet all of our new families and give them the opportunity to ask questions that 
they have been wondering about. We look forward to a very successful school and home 
partnership, making your child's learning years the very best they can be! Should you know of any 
potential new kindergarten students who will be coming to our school or if you are not returning to 
Wiri in 2018 please let the office staff know. We are now beginning to formulate classes in 
preparation for the new year and hope to make the best possible prediction for student numbers for 
the year ahead, this information will greatly assist in a smooth start to learning in 2018. Staff will be 
putting in a great deal of time creating the best mix of students for every class, taking in to account 
any special circumstances of students. If there are any circumstances of which you believe the 
school should be aware of, please provide information in writing directly to the office, for my 
attention. Whilst the school always takes any information provided in to consideration, it may not 
always be possible to meet parent’s wishes. It is important that information be provided prior to the 
establishment of classes as it is only in the most extreme cases that changes are made once classes 
are established. 
 

Please keep an eye on the upcoming dates on the left hand side and note them on your calendar, we 
have many ways in which we are celebrating a fabulous year of student learning and community 
partnerships here at Wiripaang PS over the coming weeks. Last week was World Kindness Day and I 
have included a kindness calendar resource with this newsletter. As we count down the days till the 
end of year I encourage everyone to share this with their children and families, sometimes it's these 
few words and gestures that make such a difference to someone's day. Enjoy weeks 8 & 9 everyone! 
 
Emma Stothard 
Principal 
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1/2G 

1/2S  

Stage 2 

Stage 2 Zoo Excursion 

On Wednesday, Stage 2 had a fantastic time on their excursion to Taronga 

Zoo. We left bright and early at 7:15am and were lucky to have amazing 

weather. As well as visiting all the amazing animals, students participated in 

an Earth’s Environment Workshop where they learned about Sumatra and its 

habitat, sustainability and also got to individually pet some animals.  

Highlights of the day included the always popular seal show, the new tiger 

trek which included a simulated plane trip, the gorillas and the meerkats! 

All students showed excellent behaviour and represented Wiripaang with 

pride.  

Well done Stage 2! 
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K/1G 
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A note from Nerrida 

Community News from Nerrida 

At Wiripaang we are currently looking at creating and displaying new signage 

around the school in the Awabakal Aboriginal Language. We have obtained 

some words from the ‘Miromaa Aboriginal Language and Technology Centre’ 

and we would love to hear and know your thoughts on how to display them. 

Our next ‘WiriMob’ meeting will be held on Monday 4th December at 3.00pm 

in the school Library. Please note this date on your calendar and come and 

share your thoughts with us over a cuppa and afternoon tea. 

Please note date change! 
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Ryan I 

Joel M 

Jodin B 

Brett M 

Natasha W 

Jack G 

Anthony B 

Gordon A 

Cohan S 

Nate W 

Miesha L 

Samuel Q 

Jack T 

Jakai J 

Nakiaya T 

Elye D 

Hunter J 

Ella A 

One'Eva N 

Flame  S 

Abbey H 

Matthew C 

Kristina P 

Aidan J 

Nevaeh B 

Jorja A 

Tynen A 

Bethanea P 

Ahmaiah A 

Connor N 

Charlee S 

Hayden B 

Harmony- Rose S 
 

Justice P 

Izzy P 

Fynn N 

 

Lilly-Belle B 

Levi S 

Monifah B 

Blake M 

Amelie G 

Lakeah J 

Haylie B 

Angel G 

Steph T 

Tyson O 

Zea L 

Cian C 

Lukas J 

Noah P 

A note from the office 
 Financial statements will be posted home this week, please make sure all payments are made and if 

there are any problems with making payments or anything on your statement that you are concerned 

about, then please call the office. 

 If your child is not intending on returning to Wiripaang PS next year please let the office know so we 

can prepare classes as accurate as possible. 

 If you or your listed emergency contacts change phone numbers or any details then please either send 

a note to school with the new details or call the office. 

 Please ensure that medical details are always up to date, if anything changes please contact us so we 

can have the correct information. Asthma plans need to be updated every 2 years and ASCIA plans 

every year. This is a mandatory requirement. 

 

         Have you ordered your $10  

         shirt made by stage 3 Wiri  

         kids? 

         Don’t forget $2 from every  

         sale goes to The Smith  

         Family Community Charity.  

Don’t delay, order today!! 
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P&C News  
We are looking for non-perishable (canned goods) donations to make up gift baskets for raffle prizes. 

They can be left at the office or given to a P&C member. Raffle tickets due in ASAP 

 

 

 

Uniform Shop: 

The uniform shop is down behind the canteen and will be open on Tuesday mornings and Thursday after-

noons.  If you cannot make these days please fill out a uniform shop order form, payment in envelope to 

office with order; it will be filled Thursday and delivered to your child’s room asap.  

*Don’t Forget Our Gorgeous Hair Accessories* 

If anyone has second hand uniform items  

they would like to bring in for the uniform  

shop you can bring them in at opening times  

or leave them at the office and Stacie will  

collect them.  

 

Thank you!  

 

Upcoming events: 

P&C Meeting   –  7th December  

3-6 Soaring High Day  –  11th December 

Presentation Day  –  12th December 

K-2 Soaring High Day  –  13th December 

Year 6 Farewell   –  13th December 

Carols on the Green  –  14th December 

Last day of term   –  15th December 
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Community News  
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